
Economic Development Week 
in Maryland is celebrated 
this year from October 
23rd to 27th, and the 

Prince George’s County Economic 
Development Corporation (EDC) 
is proud to lead the celebration of  
the tremendous commitment of  our 
business community to the growth and 
prosperity of  this great County. We are 
fi lled with gratitude and admiration for 
the unwavering support and remarkable 
contributions that our business 
community has made to Prince George’s 
County’s economic growth. This week, 
we take a moment to express our 
heartfelt thanks for the leaders of  the 
private sector who have made critical 
decisions to invest in commercial, 
residential, and retail projects in Prince 
George’s County.

In Prince George’s County, we recognize 
that our economic development 
journey is a collective endeavor. It is a 
collaborative partnership that transcends 
boundaries and sectors, and you, our 
esteemed business partners, are at the 
heart of  it all. Your passion, innovation, 
and especially your resilience have 
been instrumental in driving economic 
growth and enhancing the quality of  life 
for all our residents.

Throughout the years, EDC has 
witnessed the business community’s 
steadfast commitment to the economic 
development of  Prince George’s County 
in numerous ways:

1. Job Creation: Your businesses have not only 
provided employment opportunities but have 
also played a pivotal role in empowering our 
residents, allowing them to build careers and 
secure brighter futures.

2. Community Investment: Your investments 
in the community have strengthened our 
neighborhoods, making them more vibrant, 
accessible, and attractive places to live and 
work.

3. Innovation: Your innovative ideas and solutions 
have driven progress, keeping our County at the 
forefront of  emerging industries and technologies.

4. Partnerships: Through partnerships and 
collaborations, you have demonstrated a shared 
vision for a thriving Prince George’s County, 
supporting initiatives that improve education, 
healthcare, recreation, and infrastructure.

5. Sustainability: Your commitment to 
sustainability and responsible business practices 
has contributed to the preservation of  our natural 
resources, creating a more sustainable future for 
generations to come.

This Economic Development Week, 
we want to acknowledge that our 
achievements would not be possible 
without your dedication and foresight. 
Your businesses are the engines that power 
our local economy, and your vision has 
made Prince George’s County a hub of  
growth, opportunity, and innovation.

As we move forward, facing new challenges 
and seizing fresh opportunities, let us 
continue to collaborate, innovate, and 
work together to make Prince George’s 
County a place where businesses thrive, 
communities prosper, and dreams are 
realized.

Once again, the EDC thanks you for 
your outstanding contributions to our 
economic development journey. Together, 
we are shaping a brighter future for 
Prince George’s County, where everyone 
can share in the promise of  progress and 
prosperity.

HAPPY ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT WEEK!

Warm regards

David S. Iannucci, 
President & CEO 

Prince George’s County 
Economic Development Corporation
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